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Promote Your Business  
and Get a Free Ad  

by Sponsoring the Pinery Picnic! 
 

 If you are interested in sponsoring 
any of the Picnic activities, call the 
PHA office, 303-841-8572. 
 
 Sponsors will be given a free busi-
ness card ad in the September issue of 
the Pinery newsletter and a sign with 
your business name will be placed at 
the sponsored activity. 

Volunteers Needed! 
 
 Please consider giving one or two 
hours of your time to help make this a 
successful event for our community. If 
you are interested, please complete the 
Volunteer Sign Up sheet on page 11 and 
return it to the PHA office by July 25.  

T he annual Pinery Picnic is here! Come to Lakeshore Park 
for food, games and fun! 
 
The games: A variety of carnival 
games and inflatable rides, horse 
rides, music, and this year, adult 
trikes! Children, teenagers, and 
adults are all encouraged to play 
and have a great time. 
 
Enjoy the food!  Hot dogs, burg-
ers, mouth watering boneless chick-
en breast, vegetarian sandwiches, 
and all the trimmings! There will be 
a variety of drinks, with gourmet 
cookies for dessert. 
 
The Kidsô Fishing Derby provides 
the opportunity for kids to partici-
pate in the fishing experience. The 
fun begins at 8 a.m. You may sign-
up at the Bingham Lake Shelter 
(see the map on page 8)  
upon arrival or on the registration 
form found on page 9 of this news-
letter. 
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ñThe Pinery Homeownerò is a publication of The Pinery Homeownersô Association, Inc. (PHA), a  
private, not-for-profit organization. The PHA reserves absolute editorial discretion over the content of 
the Homeowner and may reject a submission for any reason. Advertisement in The Pinery Homeown-
er should not be construed as an endorsement of products or services by The Pinery Homeownersô 
Association. The Pinery Homeowner is the medium through which the PHA communicates with its 
members. It is not a forum for the views of individual members of the PHA or other individuals or 
groups.  
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